
RETIREMENT BOARD  
January 25, 2018 

 
The Greene County Retirement board meeting was brought to order by Chairman Blair 
Zimmerman in the first floor meeting room of the County office building.  Others in 
attendance were:  Commissioner Coder, Commissioner Trader, Chief Clerk Jeff 
Marshall, Cheryl Cowen, Gene Rush, Marcy Maletta, JoAnne Marshall, Carol Gooden, 
Sheila Rode, Lou Lewis, Cory Grandel, Charlotte Popielarcheck, General Public and 
Members of the Press. 

   
 
 

MINUTES:  Commissioner Trader made the motion and Commissioner Coder the 
second to approve the minutes from 12-14-17.  Vote unanimous. 
 
OLD BUSINESS: 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 
ADMINISTRATION: 
Jeff Marshall stated that the end of the year books should be about finished.  Treasurer 
Grandel announced that the quarterly meetings will be set up soon. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT: 
 
ADJOURNMENT: 
Commissioner Trader made the motion and Commissioner Coder the second to adjourn 
the meeting.  Vote unanimous. 
 
 


